
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 February 2022 13:10 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 21/00922/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 21/00922/OUT at site address: Land West Of 
Foxden Way Great Bourton 
OX17 1QY 
 
from  building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
Building Control 
Cherwell District Council 
Bodicote House 
White Post Road 
Bodicote 
Banbury 
OX15 4AA 
 
Comment type: 
Comment 
 
Comments: 
A Building Regulations application will be required. 
 
 

mailto:building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

